## PLEASE NOTE: NEW GUIDELINES FOR OUR PARISH! (As of June 5th, 2021)

- (1) Masks are NOT required IF you have been FULLY Vaccinated!
- (2) ALL pews are open for seating, with these guidelines:
  - IF you are not vaccinated, please continue to wear a mask!
  - 3-feet social distancing between non-family members.
  - Family members may sit together without social distancing.
- (3) The CHOIR LOFT is open for the CHOIR only!
- (4) <u>CANDLES are already set-up</u> on the candle-stands: please make your free-will donation, and light your candles(s) up in front.
- (5) IF you are feeling ill, or having any symptoms of illness recently, Please use your best judgement and <u>refrain from attending!</u>
- **(5) IF you have any questions**, please feel free to ask any of our Parish Greeters for more information.....